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Renewal Application 

Minimum Operating Schedule 

 

TW Broadcasting, LLC acquired this station on May 25, 2022.  For a period of approximately 90 

days from December 18, 2021 – March 8, 2022, the prior licensee did not operate the station.  

The prior licensee surrendered the license to the FCC in December 17, 2021 (0000177475), 

ceased operating on December 18, 2021, and filed for silent temporary authority (0000177405). 

Subsequently, the prior licensee requested reinstatement of the station license, which was granted 

on March 8, 2022.  The station resumed operations on March 11, 2022 (0000186654).  The 

current licensee, TW Broadcasting, LLC, purchased the station after the FCC recognized the 

continued validity of the station license and approved the assignment of the license 

(0000186758).  While TW Broadcasting, LLC was not responsible for the station’s silence 

before it acquired the station, the scope of the renewal certification question refers to the “license 

term” and therefore TW Broadcasting, LLC has responded “no” to the question and provided this 

explanation.  The station has operated continuously since TW Broadcasting closed on the 

acquisition. 


